
 

 

 

 

 

 

A+ Science Newsletter, June 2018 
 

 

“Our greatest weakness lies in giving up. The most certain way to succeed is always 
to try just one more time.” 

 Thomas A. Edison 

 

We are already in the 6th month of the year, that is almost hard to believe.  
We have had an amazing weather in May and June with high temperatures 
similar to the temperature in Greece and some other exotic destinations.  
The last time we had such temperatures and for such a long period was in 1945.  
 
The only message we would like to convey in this newsletter is to wish all our 
readers a fantastic summer. Enjoy family and friends and focus on what you love 
to do during your holiday, take lots of photos and look at them as often as you 
can.  

We would also like to wish our Swedish readers a pleasant Midsummer which 
falls this year on the 22nd of June. Midsummer Eve is always a Friday between 
19 and 25 June. People often begin the day by picking flowers and making 
wreaths to place on the maypole, which is a key component in the celebrations. 

The maypole is raised in an open spot and traditional ring-dances ensue, to the 
delight of the children and some of the adults. On their way home, girls and 
young women are supposed to pick seven different species of flowers and lay 
them under their pillows. At night, their future husbands appear to them in a 
dream. 

  



 

 

 

 

 
 
A+ Science will be attending several events. If you will be participating and wish to meet 

us there, please send an email to info@a-plusscience.com 
 

NLSDays 2018, 10-12 September, Stockholm Waterfront  
Park Annual 2018, 27 September, Sahlgrenska Science Park, Gothenburg 

BIO-Europe 2018, 5-7 November, Copenhagen 
SwedenBio Summit, 5 December, Stockholm 

 
 

Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated personnel with 
focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference. 
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